
 
 
 

WEEK 5 TERM 1 2019 
Established 1876 

 

Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

 

Just a quick note from me this week.   

 

Our Learning Korero went well and it was great 

to catch up with you and chat about your 

child’s/rens’ learning. 

 

Well done to those students who competed in 

the Masterton Cluster Schools Swimming on 

Wednesday. 

 

The Room 3 Rocky Shore visit was a huge 

success and thanks to those parents who 

provided transport and supervision for the day. 

Thanks to Miss B for her awesome organisation 

skills. 

 

It was really interesting for those of us left at 

school on Wednesday watching the Tinui Church 

being moved (see the photo). 

 

If you haven’t already, please download the 

Skool Loop app for your phone.  We will be 

starting to use it to send out more information 

in the near future.  The links to the app store 

and google play are in this newsletter. 

 

Please note there is a PFC meeting at school at 

3pm on the 19th of March.  They need lots of 

support so they can raise funds for our kids to 

continue doing all these great activities.  See 

you there. 

 

If you need to contact me please do so at 

school or on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

Have an awesome weekend! 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

 

CHURCH MOVE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rocky Shore 
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Important Dates 

 

12/3 Ka Rewa 

20/3​ Wairarapa Primary Swimming Champs 

18/3 Paid Union Meeting 

19/3  PFC Meeting 

22​/3 Puppet Show 
22/3 ​Years 7/8 Tech​nology Starts 

25/3 BOT Meeting 

26/3 Ka Rewa 

29/3 Years 7&8 Tech 

5/4 Years 7&8 Tech 

9/4 Ka Rewa  

12/4 End of Term 1 

25/4  ANZAC Day 

29​/4 Term 2 Starts 

 

 

SUN HATS 

All students have been issued with a school sun hat. 

The school sun hat must be worn when outside 

playing and during PE lessons.  No hat and students 

have to sit in the shade. Please make sure your child 

takes their hat back to school if they have bought 

it home in their bag. Caps are not adequate sun 

protection as they provide no protection for the 

ears and back of the neck. 

CHECK OUT THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE 

 

http://www.tinui.school.nz/  
 

 

 

More Rocky Shore... 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER 

MENU 
 

Tinui Village Pantry 

renee@tinui-village-pantry.co.nz​ or 021 146 5700 
 

Hot Chips $2.00  
Small Mince Savoury $2.00  
Hotdog $3.00  
American Hotdog $3.00  
Mince & Cheese Pie $3.00  
Homemade Sausage Roll $3.50  
Sandwich  
Toasted/Fresh (2 fillings) $4.00  
Fresh Fruit $1.00  
Hot Chocolate                            $3.50  
Flavoured Milk $3.00  
Fruit Juice $3.00  
Juicies (real fruit ice block) $2.00 
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Worm Wine Fertilizer $2 Per bottle 

available from the Office. 
 

 

HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL APP? 

 

Download the School App from 

the ​App Store​ or ​Google Play 

We will be sending notices and alerts through 

the app soon. 

 

You will be able to access the school 

calendar, report absences and sign permission 

slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES 
 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Policies under review are “Swimming 

Pool”  and “Alcohol, Drugs and other Harmful 

Substances” 

 

Please feel free make comments on any of 

the policies under review.  We need your 

input. 

 

Bideford Possum Control 

Operation - Cyanide Use 

 

3 March - 30 June 2019 

 

There is a notice on the pin board at school.  Should 

you require further information please contact 

Rachel and she will send it out to you. 

 

TENNIS COACHING 

 

Local Tennis player Richie Gaskin has offered 

his services as a tennis coach for local kids. 

(Lessons approximately $10 and will be after 

school)   If your child or children are are 

interested in some tennis coaching please call 

the office and talk to Rachel or leave a 

message. 
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To all our valued William Trucking clients, 
 

Well, what a hot summer we have had! Welcome to autumn 
and a few cooler nights but still lovely weather.  

 
Williams trucking was kept busy moving bee hives through 
the Christmas/new year period, out of the region and lately 
bringing them home to be extracted. A few weeks helping 

Reisima Haulage with a huge hay season plus the usual bits 
and pieces has made the summer roll on by!  

 
For the month of April, we are running a promotion to 
highlight one of the many services offered by Williams 

Trucking. We will donate $10 to your local school for every 
four wheeler or side by side transported to and from town for 
a service from your preferred service agent. We will have the 
local bike shops on side so you will be able to request that 
you have us transport your bike. So remember, book that 

pre-winter service for the month of April. Maybe some new 
tyres for the impending wet season! 

 
Williams Trucking are a bit different to the previous owners, 
in that trucking is our core business and we are not afraid to 
take on the bigger jobs too. Our wool cartage rates are very 
reasonable and if you sell in the shed, the transport cost will 
be factored into the price you receive. By having us transport 
your wool, you could use this as a bargaining tool to achieve 

a premium for your product, whilst supporting your local 
trucking company. You do have a choice. Larger wool clips 

not a problem as we can cart around 40 bales per trip.  
 

The same goes for your local hardware store offering free 
cartage. Nothing is free in 2019! Have us transport your 

timber/posts, then see how much $$$ you can trim off your 
building supplies total cost.  

 
For all your out of town freight, we have a depot in town 

where products can be delivered to, then transported by us 
to your property.  

 
As some of you will be into autumn slowing/re-grassing by 
now, remember to have your fertiliser and seed reps put 

William's trucking down as your preferred transport service.  
 

We will get bagged fertiliser orders emailed to us from the 
supplier that way.  

 
Williams trucking is for all your on farm supplies, wool 

cartage, machinery, moves, baleage/feed cartage, road 
metalling, transporting quads………….anything 

trucking……….no job is too big! 
 

Please don’t hesitate to ask if we can do this or 
that…..always approachable with a can do attitude. Also 

remember that anything that is bigger than a parcel, Williams 
Trucking can do, as we ARE Tinui Freight.  

 
Contact us anytime on 027 243 3666 or 

robert@williamstrucking.co.nz​. Or check out our Fb 
pagehttps://m.facebook.com/Williams-Trucking-Limited-1783

749041742272/ 
 

Kind Regards 
Robert and Stacey Williams 
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